
From: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>
To: JoAnn TurnquistJoAnn@yourfoundation.org

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 4/5/2016 2:23:47 PM

Subject: Re: Number of Homes Repaired

Yes, Holly they do and are required. We have some reports but the orgs have a total of six 
months from the time of the award to return official reports to us. So the first round of grant 
spending reports are not due to CCCF until June. 

I can share with you what reports we have tomorrow when I return to the office. 

The grantees provide an estimated number of homes they plan to address with the funding 
provided. However that number is slightly fluid as they may find more damage than expected 
once they begin working on a home therefore costing more money. That is why we are careful to 
say the "estimated" number of homes that will receive repairs with One SC dollars. 

Make sense? 

Sent from Outlook Mobile

_____________________________
 
From: Pisarik, Holly <hollypisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2016 2:15 PM
 
Subject: Number of Homes Repaired
 
To: JoAnn Turnquist <joann@yourfoundation.org>, SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.
org>
 

Do we have the number of homes that have been completed/repaired so far with One SC Funds? Do we have the 
number of homes still to be repaired with the funds?  Do the grantees give updates to you all?
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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